The Secretary-General, O.A.U. Headquarters, Africa House, ADDIS ABABA. ETHOPIA.

Dear Sir,

I believe you have received a copy of a letter supposed to have been written to us by the Central Committee of the Botswana National Front on December 30, 1967.

I enclose for your records a copy of our reply to the Botswana National Front.

Yours fraternally,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.

The General Secretary,
Botswana Democratic Party Headquarters,
Gabrones,
BOTSWANA.

Dear Brother,

I believe you have received a copy of a letter dated 30/12/67, supposedly sent to us by the Central Committee of the Botswana National Front.

We enclose for your records copy of our reply to the $B_\bullet N_\bullet F_\bullet$

Yours fraternally,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.

25th January, 68.

The General Secretary, Z.A.P.U. Headquarters, LUSAKA.

Dear Comrade,

We wish to thank you for drawing our attention to and lending us your copy of the letter said to have been sent to us by the Botswana National Front.

We return herewith your copy, and enclose a copy of our reply for your records.

Yours fraternally,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.

encl. 2.

The General Secretary, T.A.N.U. Headquarters, Lumumba Street, DAR ES SALAAM, TANZANIA.

Dear Brother,

I believe you have received a copy of a letter dated 30/12/67, supposedly sent to us by the Botswana National Front.

We enclose copy of our reply for your records.

Yours fraternally,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.

25th January, 68.

The Secretary-General,
Permanent Secretariat,
Afro-Asian People's Solidarity
Organisation,
CAIRO.

Dear Sir,

I believe you have received a copy of a letter supposedly written to us by the Botswana National Front on December 30, 1967.

We enclose for your records our reply to the Botswana National Front.

Yours fraternally,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.

Mr. I.B. Tabata, President, Unity Movement, African Liberation Centre, LUSAKA.

Dear Sir,

It appears you have been sent a copy of a letter evidently written to the A.N.C. by the Botswana National Front, dated 30/12/67.

We forward you herewith a copy of our reply to the B.N.F. for your records.

Yours faithfully,

D. Nokwe. Secretary-General.